

Welcome

A special welcome to Brooke who joined our school this week – I'm sure that she will be very happy here at Brydekirk.

Reporting

The staff are busy preparing end of year Curriculum for Excellence Reports. You will receive your child's report prior to Teacher Consultations on Thursday 23rd June. Please contact the office to make an appointment to meet with your child's teacher(s).

Netball & Football

Our Netball Team will be participating in two Competitions over the next few weeks – we wish them well. Mr Archibald is working with our Footballers and we will be participating in the Annan Riding of The Marches Football competition. (Individual letters to follow)

Mr McIntyre

Mr McIntyre will be visiting our school on 25th May, when P7 pupils will take him on a tour of the village.



Diary Dates

Sports Afternoon - Monday 13th June at 1.30 pm. End of Year Awards – Tuesday 28th June at 2.00 pm.

Non Uniform Day/ PFA

We are having a Non Uniform Day on Thursday 2nd June and we ask that each pupil brings an item that will go in a hamper which will be raffled at Sports Afternoon. Thank you for supporting the PFA fundraising - their work benefits all pupils in our school.

Queen's 90th Birthday Celebration

Brydekirk Community Council are organising a celebration to be held on Sunday 12th June. Our PFA Committee will serve tea, coffee and cakes on the day. Any volunteers to help serve these refreshments would be very much appreciated. Please contact a member of the Committee if you are willing to help. Thank You.



PE Kit / Earrings

Could I please ask that all children bring a P.E Kit, comprising of shorts, T -shirt (No football tops) and sport shoes? In addition to this, could any pupil with pierced ears please refrain from wearing earrings to school or come with tape covering their earrings on Monday and Wednesday? A considerable amount of teaching time is being lost while pupils tape up their ears prior to the lesson commencing. Thank you for your support in this matter.



New P1 Pupils

Our new Primary One pupils will be visiting us in the weeks ahead as they prepare to join us in August.

Open Door Policy

All Parents/Carers are encouraged to contact the school with any concerns or enquiries that they may have. Please telephone or pop into school and we will arrange a mutually agreeable time for you to chat with myself or your child's teacher. If you need to speak with me urgently on a day that I am not at Brydekirk, please contact the school as normal and Mrs Robson or Mr Thompson will get in touch with me.

Karen-Anne Bryden Acting Head Teacher